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CENTRE DELEGATION & 

VOTER REGISTRATION 

for Special General Meeting  

25th November 2024 – 7pm 

We, the ________________________________ Centre of RDA NSW hereby appoint  
   Name of Centre 

______________________________, in accordance with Clause 23 of the new 
Name of Delegate  
  

RDA NSW Constitution, to vote as our Delegate, on behalf of our Centre at the 

Meeting, and at any adjournment of that Meeting.  

Our Delegate will use the following email address to vote on our behalf in the Election 

 of new Directors: __________________________________________________ 
     Email address to be used for Election of Directors 

Signed for, and on behalf of, this Centre: 

 

_____________________________ 

Signature 

_____________________________ _________________________ 

Name       Position at Centre   

____/____/2024 

Date of signature  This completed Form must be returned to the State Office 

      by 4pm, 22 November 2024 (stateoffice@rdansw.org.au) 

http://www.rdansw.org.au/
http://www.rdansw.org.au/
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Questions & Answers 

Why are we filling out a new Centre Delegation form? 

There are two key reasons: 

1. This Delegation Form is being made under the proposed new Constitution 

which will considered by the Member Centres on 11th November. 

2. It also includes an email address that will be used by your Centre Delegate 

to vote for new Directors 

It is important that you fill out the Centre Delegation Form for the SGM to be 

held on the 11th of November AND ALSO this Centre Delegation Form, as they 

are different. 

Why are we receiving this form when the new Constitution has not yet been 

approved by the Centre Members? 

This is mainly to do with timing. 

We wanted to minimise the amount of time after the SGM on 11 November until 

the election of new Directors. 

Why are we being asked to provide an email address for the Election of 

Directors? 

At the 2nd SGM to be held on 25 November 2024, your Centre Delegate will be 

asked to fill out an online ballot for the Election of the new Directors.  

This process will allow for simpler, quicker and more accurate counting of the 

votes. 

The email address should be one that the Centre Delegate can access while 

they are online at the meeting. It is perfectly constitutional if the email address 

is their personal email address, so long as that is what is submitted on the 

Centre Delegation Form. 


